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Dear AFRIMETS members participating in the CIPM MRA, 

  

The AFRIMETS Technical Committee for Quality systems (TC-QS) would  appreciate if all Member 
states of the BIPM and Associates  of the CIPM could participate in its activities and attend  its annual 
meeting, which promote exchange of experience and  cooperation in quality matters. The next 
meeting will be in the 3rd week of July 2015 (final date to be confirmed). All other members of 
AFRIMETS are also encouraged to send a Quality representative to the meeting. 

Regarding the Members participating in the CIPM  MRA with approved Quality systems or that intend 
to apply  for approval of their Quality Systems, please complete the  attached document and send it 
by 25 Jan 2015 to the Chair of  AFRIMETS TC-QS (Dr Noha Emad), CC'd to the Secretariat  (Dr Wynand 
Louw). 

If you need further information, please don't hesitate to contact Dr Emad Khaled or Dr Louw. 

  

 Best regards 
  
 Dr Noha Emad Khaled 
 AFRIMETS TC-QS 
 Chair 


